


Photo above and below: SSgt Amber Elijah, a volunteer from 
the 315th Training Squadron, Goodfellow AFB, Texas, greets 
veterans and family members attending the 50th Vietnam 
War Commemoration Ceremony hosted by the All Veterans 
Council of Tom Green County on December 3, 2016, at the 
San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts.    



Above: (L-R) Laura Serrano, All Veterans Council of Tom Green County Chairwoman, and JJ Graham, President of the 
Heritage Chapter - Freedom Through Vigilance Association, offer opening comments at the December 3, 2016, Wel-
come Home and pinning ceremony.  Both organizations are active members of the EC-47 History Site Commemorative 
Partner Program Committee.  Below: Vietnam War veteran, Reverend Floyd Crider, offers the opening prayer following 
the posting of the Colors by the All Veterans Council Honor Guard.   



 
 
Photo Left: (L-R) Jesse 
Castillo and Michael 
Flores, members of the 
All Veterans Council of 
Tom Green County 
Honor Guard, present 
the Colors and the 
Texas flag during the 
Pledge of Allegiance at 
the 50th Vietnam War 
Commemoration cere-
mony held at the San 
Angelo Museum of 
Fine Arts on December 
3, 2016.  
 
 
This event was spon-
sored by the EC-47 
History Site and co-
hosted by the All Vet-
erans Council and the 
Heritage Chapter of 
the Freedom Through 
Vigilance Association, 
with material support 
from Angelo State Uni-
versity.   
 
 
Photo below: Twenty-
five Vietnam War vet-
erans and family mem-
bers stand to pay trib-
ute to the American 
and Texas flags.  



Dr. Carol Ann Bonds, Chairwoman of the City of San Angelo Chamber of Commerce Military Affairs Committee, and ac-
tive participant in many commemoration ceremonies, presents a 50th Vietnam War Commemorative lapel pin to a Tom 
Green County veteran. The San Angelo Chamber of Commerce is a member of the EC-47 History Site Commemorative 
Partner Program committee.  This event was hosted by another committee member, the All Veterans Council of Tom 
Green County, on December 3, 2016, at the San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts.  

Laura Serrano, Chairwoman of the All Veterans Council of Tom Green County, presents a 50th Vietnam War Commem-
orative lapel pin to a Tom Green County veteran during the ceremony her organization hosted on December 3, 2016, at 
the San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts.  



Ms. Jennifer Thorpe, sponsor of Oaks of Life Retreat, presents a 50th Vietnam War Commemorative lapel pin to a Tom 
Green County veteran.  Ms. Thorpe, a community business leader, hosts a recurring weekend of healing, relaxation and 
sisterhood for widows of deceased service members. She made a short presentation and participated in honoring and 
welcoming home the veterans attending the December 3, 2016, ceremony at the San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts.   

Dr. Carol Ann Bonds, Chairwoman of the City of San Angelo Chamber of Commerce Military Affairs Committee, and ac-
tive participant in many commemoration ceremonies, presents a Commemorative lapel pin to Reverend Floyd Crider, a 
Vietnam War veteran and Galilee Baptist Church leader. The San Angelo Chamber of Commerce is a member of the EC-
47 History Site Commemorative Partner Program committee.  This event was hosted by the All Veterans Council of Tom 
Green County, on December 3, 2016, at the San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts.  



Photo above: (L-R) Jesse Castillo, All Veterans Council of Tom Green County (AVC-TGC) Honor Guard member, poses 
with Tony Ramirez, immediate past Chairman of the All Veterans Council, during the 50th Vietnam War Commemoration 
ceremony held at the San Angelo Museum of Fine Arts on December 3, 2016.  Mr. Ramirez was a key organizer and the 
master of ceremonies at the All Veterans Council commemoration ceremony held at old Fort Concho, on June 18, 2016.  
 
Photo below: The special cake provided by the AVC-TGC for the veterans and their families immediately following the 
pinning ceremony.   
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